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Full Text

In the absence of in-person sessions of the Permanent Forum for two years, the
Forum expresses its appreciation of the online dialogues held with United Nations
funds, programmes and specialized agencies and welcomes the continuation of
this good practice in the coming years, beyond the effects of the pandemic. The
Permanent Forum expresses its appreciation to the secretariat of the Forum for
facilitating these dialogues and invites the secretariat to continue to do so.

Comments

IPDB-DESA: organized regional dialogues with indigenous peoples. More
information can be found here:
https://www.un.org/development/desa/indigenouspeoples/unpfii-twenty-fir…

Area of Work
Methods of Work

https://www.un.org/development/desa/indigenouspeoples/unpfii-twenty-first-session-25-april-6-may-2022.html

